NEW ENGINEER IN
MONTERREY, MEXICO

Rodrigo Venegas joined our
company as a Sales Engineer
in charge of the Northern
Mexico area on July 1st, 2021.
He graduated from Mexico's
Technological Institute of
Morelia with a degree in
Mechanical Engineering.
Rodrigo has a distinguished
four-year career as a Project
Engineer and Maintenance
Planner at Ternium.

In addition, to having
completed an internship at
Nissan Motor Corporation.
We are confident that Rodrigo
will have a prosperous career
at ABS and anticipate that
this collaboration will yield
excellent results.

Rodrigo, welcome to the ABS Team!

Happy Birthday! July!

6th - Gerardo Santamaria - USA

9rd - Alberto Ordaz - Mexico

9th - Nephtali Quintana - Mexico

12th - Jose Valentin Cruz - Mexico

14th - Juan Carlos Herndndez - Mexico
18th - Eugenio Galban - China

19th - Martin Bracamontes - Mexico
23rd - Fredy Toledo - Mexico

28th - Andrea Navarrete - Nicaragua

www.atlantic-bearing.com
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ABS PEOPLE NEWS

KEEPING YOU UPDATED ON OUR TEAM'S NEWS

Here is our tenth edition of ABS People News! /e hope you enjoy it!

ABS TEAM CONDUCTS BEARING AND
GEAR FAILURE ANALYSIS WORKSHOP

Eugenio Galban and Jean Carlo Ulate delivered a remote workshop on Bearing and Gear
Failure Analysis to a very important customer in Costa Rica, CMI, from July 20th to the
22nd. Eugenio delivered the theory and technical training, while Jean Carlo focused on the
practical application examples. Both instructors received rave reviews from attendees for
the course content and their level of expertise on the topics. Fantastic work, gentlemen!

We would also like to thank Keyli Mora, Costa Rica Branch Manager, for her meticulous
planning of this event. Congratulations on an outstanding performance!

i _tenewr  ABS TEAM WAS PRESENT

ABS presentd sus productos y servicios
especializados en AlSTech21, el evento mas
importante de la Industria del Acero

o -

The company has released a newsletter describing
our involvement at AlSTech 2021 and the advantages
of working together on such a large event. We'd like to
thank Anibal Arrascue and Andrew Dykes for portraying
our organization with such professionalism and poise
in this issue. A great thank you to Maria Potes, Roberto
Sanchez, and Victor Canalejo for meticulously organizing
N - our assistance, you are the people who made it possible.
— Congratulations everyone!

SOFTBALL SEASON CONTINUES FOR THE ABS TEAM

The ABS Softball team has been playing consistently over the

previous few months. There were two games, the first on June
/ M 19th and the second on July 24th.

ABS The squad continues to develop their game skills, but most
SfUU importantly, they are having a lot of fun. We are so glad to see our
coworkers, their families and friends enjoying themselves while

playing the game. GO TEAM!

"You've got to get up every morning with determination if you're going to go to bed with satisfaction.” - George Lorimer




